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FEATHER RIVER RAIL SOCIETY                                                       
Director Cochran Report 
Date: August 2, 2019 
 
HeritageRail Alliance 
 
The Feather River Rail Society is a member of the HeritageRail Alliance ( https://heritagerail.org). 
 
We renewed our membership on July 31, 2019, so our membership is valid until 2020. 
 
While working on the renewal, I was able to get access to the members’ area of the HeritageRail 
Alliance website. As I looked at what is available to the members, I found that we can upload a 
profile and information of the museum.  
 
I will need to go back and update information. There are several areas that I need to check prior to 
completing the update. 
 
Another area of the website has a location where we can promote our museum. I plan on working 
with several people within the museum to find appropriate material to post about the FRRS/WPRM. 
 
From what I can see, there are no museums in California that currently have information posted 
about their museum, so we would be the first.  
 
Any questions should be directed to me at kcochran@wplives.org. 
 
Kerry Cochran 
Director 

https://heritagerail.org/
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